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January’s Guiding Principle is…”Acceptance” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On Monday, January 14th, at 6:30 PM, at our Genet PTO Meeting, Mr. Simons, our District  

Superintendent, will be present to share information about the District’s proposed changes in at-

tendance zones for Genet, Red Mill, and Bell Top elementary schools.  You are encouraged to 

attend this meeting, where you will be afforded an opportunity to ask any questions you may have 

about this process.  

 

Family Reading Night takes place on Thursday, January 17, from 6:30-8:00 PM.  Thanks to our 

Character Education Committee for planning this event again this year.  We look forward to    

seeing you there!  Please be sure to return your form if you are planning on attending.  This was 

a very enjoyable evening last year and we are hopeful that even more families will be able to join 

us this year. 

 

Best regards,  

       

Ana Yeomans 
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Genet Family Reading Night 
January 17th 
6:30-8:00 PM 

Come join the fun! 
 

CHS Chamber Music Orchestra 

will be visiting Genet on  

Monday, January 14th 
 

Don’t forget to submit your STEM FAIR 
project proposal to Mr. Siver or  

Mrs. VanSkiver by February 15th. 
 

STEM FAIR is on March 20th  
from 6:00-7:30 PM 

 


